
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Yvonne Jones
To: avarohaub@gmail.com
Cc: Alexandre Colo
Subject: RE: Stall #58
Date: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 7:19:03 AM

Good morning.
 
Please get with Chris for a final walk thru when you are ready. Deposits will be refunded usually
within two weeks of vacating.
I have also copied Alexandre Colo for your retirement from the board.
 
Good luck on your new adventure.
 

 
From: avarohaub@gmail.com <avarohaub@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 6:19 PM
To: Yvonne Jones <Yvonne.Jones@copbfl.com>
Subject: Stall #58
 
Hi Yvonne, Pickle was shipped up to New Jersey over the weekend. My husband, Jeremy, will be cleaning out the stall, and we will be out of the stall as of the 14th of July. Please send my deposit amount to our Pompano Beach address at 410 NE
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ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

Hi Yvonne,
 
Pickle was shipped up to New Jersey over the weekend. My husband, Jeremy, will be 
cleaning out the stall, and we will be out of the stall as of the 14th of July. Please send my 
deposit amount to our Pompano Beach address at 410 NE 5th Avenue, Pompano Beach, 
FL 33060. Is it possible for me to be refunded for the second half of the month as well? 
 
Also, I will need to resign my board position. Who do I need to notify to let the city know? 
 
Thanks for all your help over the years. 
 
Amy Varo-Haub
954-478-9411
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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